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Michael Negele turns 60
  

   Michael Negele in Kórnik, October 2015 

On February 22nd our well-known member and former treasurer Michael Negele completed his 60th
year. On this occasion the President of the German Chess Association, Herbert Bastian, has dedicated a
laudation to him which has been published on www.schachbund.de. It can be found at 
http://www.schachbund.de/news/ein-schachhistoriker-wird-60.html (in German).

Personally (and I am confident that all founding members will agree) I have witnessed that Michael has
been a driving force of the Ken Whyld Association as well ever since its birth, and his achievements and
the value of his efforts can hardly be overestimated. So also from my side congratulations, wishing you
good health and many pleasant years to come, my dear friend.

Bert Corneth.
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